
 

 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) would like to advise that road resurfacing 
works for the Gympie Arterial Road and Strathpine Road interchange upgrade will be undertaken 
in Bald Hills from early December 2021.  
 
These works are being done to prepare the interchange for its transformation into a diverging 
diamond interchange in early 2022. Resurfacing will be progressively carried out on all sections of 
the interchange between Bald Hills Road and Hoyland Street, including on the overpass and entry 
and exit ramps.  

 
 

Timing:   
• Works will commence in early December 2021 and be completed by late 

February 2022, construction and weather conditions permitting.  

• Typical construction hours will be from 8pm to 5am, Monday to Friday. 

• Night works are required for road user safety, and to avoid what would 

otherwise be extensive traffic queuing and disruption to the road network. 

• Works will temporarily cease during the Christmas/New Year period. 

 

Work activities:   

• Road resurfacing  

• Installing new street lighting and traffic signals 

• Installing temporary line markings and traffic signage 

 

Expected impacts:   

• Traffic changes including road shoulder, lane and ramp closures, speed 

reductions, short-term traffic disruptions, and detours. Please allow extra time 

when planning your travel. 

• Nearby residents and businesses may experience short term impacts including 

increased noise, dust, and odour during the works. 

• Reversing beepers and flashing lights will be used during working hours for 

safety. 

 

Every effort will be made to minimise impacts on the local community and surrounds.  

TMR appreciates your patience and cooperation while these important works are carried out.  
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Further Information 

For up-to-date information on road closures and traffic conditions across Queensland, go to 
www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40.   

If you require further information about this project, please contact the Project team on:  

                    
1800 161 295   metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov

.au 

http://www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au/

